
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NWFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NWFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL 

 

For Immediate Release    

December 6, 2016 
Tanya Branton, (850) 330-1599 

 tanya.branton@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Night Work on Eglin Parkway  

 
 

Chipley – Traffic on State Road 85 (Eglin Parkway) between the Northwest Florida Regional 

Airport and General Bond Boulevard in Okaloosa County will encounter lane restrictions from 9 

p.m. Thursday, Dec. 9 to 5 a.m. Friday, Dec. 10 as crews perform routine maintenance work.   

 

All planned activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled in the event of inclement 

weather. Drivers are reminded to use caution, especially at night, when traveling in a work zone 

and to watch for construction workers and equipment entering and exiting the roadway.   

For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at 

www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.   
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